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Craig, Sondra

From: Anna Sprague <sprague.anna@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 8:37 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Support for the City Administrator

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello City Council Members,  
 
I'm writing to share my support for a City Administrator and ask you to work toward achieving this in a timely 
manner without continuing to push off the decision. Having a City Administrator will provide more direct 
accountability for the day-to-day operations for all parties. Based on my professional experience with projects 
that involve more than one department, there is ample opportunity for cost savings and helping the City to move 
in a more unified direction. In my eyes, this position is not one that oversteps on the role of mayor but instead 
elevates the work of that role. Many surrounding communities have seen wonderful success and huge 
economic development because they are properly staffed. I encourage you to invest in our community with the 
addition of a City Administrator.  
 
Thank you,  
Anna Sprague  
1715 Barnabee Rd, La Crosse WI 
 
By submitting public comment, I am not authorizing this email to be used by council members outside of the 
intended communication with council members. Thank you. 
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